TOWN OF LEDYARD
CONNECTICUT

TOWN COUNCIL 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, CT 06339-1551
(860) 464-3203

Chairman Kevin J. Dombrowski council@ledyardct.org

June 23, 2022

Mus. Patricia A. Riley, Town Clerk
Town of Ledyard

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, Connecticut 06339

Dear Mrs. Riley:

At its Regular Meeting held on June 22, 2022 the Town Council took the following
action in accordance with Senate Bill 1201 *An Act Concerning Responsible and Equitable
Regulation of Adult-Use -Cannabis” and CGS 9-369 - 9-370:

o Approved to submit the following question to the townspeople to be included on the on
the ballot for the November 8, 2022 Election:

“Shall the sale of recreational marijuana be allowed in the Town of Ledyard?”

Please feel free to contact me or Chairman Dombrowski should you have any questions
regarding this Ballot Question.

Respectfully submitted,

Roxanne M, Maher
Administrative Assistant
to the Ledyard Town Council

cc: Registrar of Voters
Mayor

Town Council Meeting — June 22, 2022
~ Cannabis November 8, 2022 Referendum Question ~
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